



DECEMBER  2021

NEWSLETTER

E N T E R P R I S E   P A R K S  &  R E C R E A T I O N

Congratulations to our 3rd & 4th grade (left) and 5th & 6th grade (right) all star volleyball
teams on finishing 2021 ARPA state runner ups! We are very proud of all the girls and

coaches! Way to go girls!

VOLLEYBALL

Let's Zumba! Enterprise Parks and Recreation offers

Zumba classes on Tuesday and Thursday evenings at

6:15PM at the Enterprise Civic Center. Registration for

the month of January will begin on Monday,

December 27th and will end when all spots are filled.

Cost per individual is $20 per month. Register in

person at the Civic Center or online by clicking HERE.

ZUMBA

Senior Aerobics classes will now take place at the

Enterprise Civic Center on Tuesday and Thursday

mornings at 9AM. It is FREE to join and it is a

fantastic way to make friends and keep your body

moving!

SENIOR AEROBICS

https://eprd.recdesk.com/Community/Program





D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 1 E P R D

EPRD Basketball season will begin on January 3rd.

Schedules are available online at

https://eprd.recdesk.com/Community/League. 

BASKETBALL

https://www.facebook.com/enterpriseparksandrec
https://www.instagram.com/enterpriseparksandrec/
https://www.enterpriseal.gov/154/Parks-Recreation
https://eprd.recdesk.com/Community/League

